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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 3 – 22
nd

 September, 2017 

 

Thank you to all those families who supported the ‘Jeans for Genes’ day today.  The money raised will go to support 

the valuable research, which we pray will help the 500,000 children in the UK who suffer from a genetic disorder. 

 

Sacramental Meeting for Parents 

On Tuesday 3
rd

 October, 2017, there will be a parent meeting for ALL parents who wish their children (Y3 and Y6) 

to receive the sacraments of Reconciliation, Holy Communion or Confirmation. 

This will take place in the school hall at 4.30 pm. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile 

Another successful week, learning how to be Eloquent and Truthful – congratulations this week, to Ruby and 

Nokutenda, in Year 5H, who have demonstrated their ability to be both Eloquent and Truthful. 

 

Harvest Fast Day – Advanced Notice 

Harvest Fast Day for Cafod is Friday 6
th

 October – we will not be fasting, but the theme this year is ‘Brighten Up’, so 

children may wear something bright, bringing in a donation of £1 per family.  The idea is that the money raised will 

help to ‘build a brighter world, free from poverty’. 

 

School Masses 

Our school masses are presently taking place every Friday at 2.15 pm. 

Today the mass was led by Y5H and each week a different class leads the mass. 

Friday 29
th
 September – Y5F 

Friday 6
th
 October – Y4B 

Friday 13
th
 October – Y4LG 

Friday 20
th
 October – Y3M 

Please do join us if you can. 

 

Photographs 

Occasionally we publish pictures of the children and the work they do on the website and Twitter. 

If for any reason you do not wish your child’s photograph to be used, please write to me at school expressing your 

wishes regarding this. 

If no letter is received, we will assume it is ok to publish photographs of your child. 

 

Open Day for Parents of Reception children for September 2018 

This will take place on Tuesday 10
th

 October with two opportunities to tour the school – 9.15 am and 2.30 pm. 

It is a chance to meet me, to hear about the school and also see the school ‘in action’. 

If you know of interested parents, please let them know. 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Lena Dobek, Zimal Naveed 

Reception AP Habul Khatoon, Tyreek Samuels 

Reception CT Lexie Davies, Hadiya Zainab 

Year 1P Harrison Kelley 

Year 1R Grace Phillips, Doniro Dickenson-Jones 

Year 2M Mikolaj Olszewski, Denusun Pirapaharan 

Year 2R Orlando Pennant, Lucas Buckley 

Year 3G Paris Carroll, Ionel Stan 

Year 3M Leah Williamson 

Year 4B Naomi Soboyede 

Year 4LG Maja Grycz, Kian Warren 

Year 5F Megan Cleaver 

Year 5HH Michelle Mukwende 

Year 6T Peter McCreadie 

SPORTS  AWARD Andrius Fernandez 

MUSIC AWARD Tanaka Muchena, Kacey Campbell-Davis 

WISE OWL AWARD Jakub Felusiak 

Well done everyone!  

 

 
Period – 11

th
 – 15

th
 September, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R. Baker and staff 

 
 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 98.1% 

Reception CT 99.1% 

Year 1P 96.1% 

Year 1R 95.5% 

Year 2M 94% 

Year 2R 90.7% 

Year 3G 98% 

Year 3M 100% 

Year 4B 98.9% 

Year 4LG 98.6% 

Year 5HH 97.8% 

Year 5F 100% 

Year 6T 98.3% 


